
Town of Perdido Beach Emergency Meeting
9212 Co. Rd 97-Perdido beach, AL. 36530

May 3, 2010 - 6:00 PM

An emergency Meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Perdido Beach was held to discuss
plans to request assistance from Baldwin County regarding protecting the Town's waterways
against the recent Oil Spill that has impacted the Gulf Coast.

Council Members present: Council Members-Larsen, Kelley, Resmondo and Thompson .Council
Member Kaiser was absent, Others Present: Mrs. Sheila Stone-Town Attorney, Mrs. Lynn
Thompson-Town Clerk, Mr. Doug Creighton-President of the Perdido Beach VFD, Mr. Ken
Wright-Fire Chief and Town Residents.

Mayor Parker called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.

Councilmember Thompson made a motion, seconded by Councilmember Kelley to approve the
declaration of the State of Emergency. All voted in favor-motion carried. The Town was declared
in State of Emergency on May 3,2010- at 6:30 PM.

Mayor Parker will immediately prepare necessary documents to request assistance needed to
protect the welfare of the Town's Citizens, resources, wildlife and property.

Mayor Patsy Parker and Councilmember Thompson reported on their Meeting with the Baldwin
County Emergency Management Agency earlier that day. They heard from BP Representatives,
Lee Ann Ryals-BCEMA, Congressman Jo Bonner and heard a message from President Obama
on a conference call. .

It has been recommended the Town clean up as much debris as possible in the event the Oil Spill
comes ashore. Ken Wright-Fire Chief reported that the County will deliver a roll off container to
the Fire Dept. to use to dispose of garbage picked up along the shore.

Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 PM ATTEST:

Patsy W. Parker, Mayor Lynn Thompson, Town Clerk


